
 
 

 

 

11 October 2019 

 

 
 

Please be advised that there will be an early School closure at 3.00 pm on both Monday 21 

and Tuesday 22 October for AQE Familiarisation afternoons. 

 

School will also be closed to all pupils on Friday 25 October due to a School Development 

Day and Monday 28 October to Friday 1 November inclusive for the Half Term break. 

 

 

 

 

 

WE Thompson 

Headmaster 
 

 


